
 
 

 
21st December 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11 students, 
 
I would like to thank all year 11 parents that attended the successful year 11 careers guidance 
information evening that took place on 30/11/2023. As a result of the positive feedback from 
the event, I am delighted to share that we are going to deliver two bespoke workshops based 
on ‘how to apply for colleges/Sixth Forms and FE providers’  on the dates listed below:  
 
Thursday 18th January 2024 15:30-16:30 
Thursday 1st February 2024 15:30-16:30 
 
The workshop will focus on how to complete application forms for your child’s desired next steps 
after year 11. We have invited different local colleges, Sixth Forms and FE providers to attend 
the workshops. There will also be a number of staff present to support with completing the 
application forms.   
 
Please also find attached a link to the BEP PAL guide which includes live links to all Further 
Education (Age 16-19) providers across Birmingham and the West Midlands. Please use the 
guide to support your son/daughter with researching different options for their desired career 
pathway.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your son/daughter to the workshop on either Thursday 
18th January 2024 15:30-16:30 or/and Thursday 1st February 2024 15:30-16:30.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
J Chester 

 

Miss J Chester      
Assistant Principal                

https://bep.education/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/BEP-PAL-Guide-03-23-v10.pdf

